
December 13, 2016 

An adjourned meeting of the Russell County Board of Supervisors was held on Tuesday, December 13, 
2016 at 4:30 pm at the Russell County Government Center in Lebanon, Virginia. 

The Clerk called the meeting back to order. 

Roll Call by the Clerk: 

Present: 

Tim Lovelace 
Carl Rhea 
David Eaton 
Steve Breeding 
Rebecca Dye 
Mark Mitchell 
 
Lonzo Lester, Clerk 
 
Absent: 
Lou Wallace 
 

APPROVAL TO OBSERVE THE SOLID WASTE SCHEDULE IN EFFECT IN OCTOBER 2016 
 
Motion made by Mark Mitchell, second Tim Lovelace and duly approved by the Board of Supervisors to 
approve the solid waste site schedule that was in effect in October 2016 which will be reviewed by the 
Solid Waste Committee for final approval. 
 
The vote was: 
Aye:  Mark Mitchell, Tim Lovelace, Carl Rhea, Steve Breeding, Rebecca Dye and David Eaton 
Nay:  None 
 

APPROVAL TO AMEND THE WATER ORDINANCE 
 

Motion made by David Eaton, second Tim Lovelace and duly approved by the Board of Supervisors to 
direct the County Attorney to amend the proposed Water Ordinance to incorporate the provisions 
under code section 15.2-5137 referencing service availability and mandatory connections. 

The vote was: 
Aye:  David Eaton, Tim Lovelace, Carl Rhea, Steve Breeding, Rebecca Dye and Mark Mitchell 
Nay:  None 
 
 
 
___________________________                                                       __________________________ 
Clerk of the Board                                                                                  Chairman 
 
 



 


